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General Comment

No Reliscencing of the Columbia Generating Station.

You can not guarantee our safety in EarthQuakes

the 3.5 in September is considered part of a frequent seismic activity on the fault line where Hanford is.

ON THE COLUMBIA!

not acceptable.

The NW energy depts have said we don't need the 7% generated by the NUKE- we can get by with solar, wind, RES
AND MAINLY, TOTALLY, WITH ENERGY cONSERVATION.

a sound NO to Reliscencing-
Its not worth the risk.

Sorry no bomb stuff for you. ,-/0 S 6-
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